
Justification for No-Material/Non-substantive Change Request

The Department is submitting this no material/non-substantive change request, because the 
model coverage election notice has been revised to provide an instruction page, more 
information about the Health Insurance Market, and factors that employees should consider 
when choosing whether to extend coverage under COBRA.  The model general COBRA notice 
has been revised to add a reference to the Health Insurance Marketplace.


